WyCB Roundup
Meeting Minutes
January 24, 2024
7 PM

Individuals present: Sherry Leinen/Newcastle, Debra Thompson/Rock Springs, Nate Appledorn/Gillette, Robin Lowens/Cody, Ellen Lynch/Buffalo.
Ellen Lynch lives in the Agape Living Facility in Buffalo Wyoming. She lost her vision to several eye strokes in June. She found out about our meeting from the senior center in Buffalo. She also attends the low vision support group in Buffalo.
She was very interested in learning about accessibility items on a 13 inch iPad that she will be receiving soon. Jennifer with VOS has been helping her at the assisted living facility.
Everyone shared great advice with Ellen. We had some great discussions.
Nate shared that he will have a meeting with Voc Rehab and VOS to find out exactly what each organization offers to individuals in the state. Nate will keep us informed on what he finds. He would like to report back during our next board meeting. It was suggested that he contact Cheryl Godley, the president, so he can be put on the agenda for the next meeting.  
Respectfully submitted – Sherry Leinen

